
[Your School's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to share some updates 

from our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) classroom.  

**Classroom Activities:**  

This term, our focus has been on [specific themes or topics]. The 

children have enjoyed engaging in various activities, including [list a 

few notable activities, e.g., art projects, storytelling, outdoor play].  

**Learning Highlights:**  

- **Cognitive Development:** [Briefly describe an area of learning, e.g., 

counting, letter recognition] 

- **Social Skills:** [Highlight activities that promote teamwork or 

cooperation] 

- **Physical Development:** [Mention any physical activities or 

improvements observed] 

**Reminder:**  

[Include any important dates, upcoming events, or notices, e.g., parent-

teacher meetings, school trips] 

We appreciate your continued support and involvement in your child's 

learning journey. If you have any questions or would like to discuss your 

child's progress, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Contact Information]  

[School Name] 


